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Brenda Long

From: Brenda Long
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 12:35 PM
To: Benjamin Laxton; Carl Anderson; Dennis Pine; GIS Shared; James Gorham; Rrachelle Breckenridge
Subject: DEL - Apogee Coffee & Draft 10-28-19
Attachments: DEL - Apogee Coffee & Draft 10-28-19.pdf

TrackingTracking: Response
Approve: 10/31/2019 4:51 PM 

Approve: 11/1/2019 9:05 AM 

Approve: 11/1/2019 8:57 AM 

Approve: 11/1/2019 11:17 AM 

Approve: 11/02/2019 1:48 PM

Recipient
Benjamin Laxton 

Carl Anderson 

GIS Shared
James Gorham 

Rrachelle Breckenridge

Please use the voting tab to make comments and recommendations for the attached new drinking 

establishment license application by, November 7. 

Brenda Long, Assistant City Clerk
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October 30th, 2019 
 
 
R.E. “Tuck” Duncan 
Attorney at Law LLC 
212 SW 8th Avenue, Suite 202 
Topeka, Kansas 66603 
 
 
RE: Apogee KC, LLC. dba Apogee Coffee & Draft 

670 N Central St 
 
 
Dear Mr. Duncan: 
 
 
The Planning Division has received your request to operate a drinking establishment at 
the RoKC Climbing Gym zoned M2 District and located at 654 N. Central Street.  This 
use is permitted in the M2 District as a primary use with a Special Use Permit as 
identified in Olathe Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) section 18.20.500.   
 
Accessory uses are also permitted under the terms and conditions of UDO 18.50.020.  
Upon review of your request and information provided in your letter dated October 8, 
2019 Apogee KC, LLC. (“Apogee KC”) will be permitted at the above location as an 
accessory use only to the RoKC Climbing Gym.  As an accessory use, Apogee KC may 
only operate within the same days and hours as RoKC Climbing Gym and also maintain 
its internal customer access to the gym.   
 
Accessory uses are approved as incidental uses to the primary activity on the property, 
therefore, if the primary use closes or is otherwise no longer in operation, Apogee KC 
must apply for and obtain a Special Use to continue with liquor sales.    
 
Please note that this letter provides zoning verification review and approval only. 
Additional licenses or permits regarding liquor sales are still applicable and may be 
required. 
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If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
AENassif@Olatheks.org or Patti Kangethe at PLKangethe@OlatheKS.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  

Aimee E. Nassif, AICP  
Chief Planning & Development Officer 
 
cc: Patti Kangethe; Development Services Coordinator 
 
AN/plk 






